
From: M & J Wile <jwile73@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 4:38 PM
To: Office

Subject: Bill 1

Law Amendments Comittee,

I am writing to speak to you, due to my having to be at work today, as a Licenced Practical nurse employeed by
Capital Health. I wish I could have spoken in front of you to have my say on Bill 1.

Workers United. This Bill is aimed at tearing the work place apart.

President Obama is trying to get the United States Health Care, that is available to their patients up to our
Canadian Standards. Our standards are going down, we a currently being represented by our Unions and have
strong representation. Billl is aimed at weekening our bargaining rights by separating the work force. Bill 1 is
aimed at making Unions unable to effectively bargain for employee rights.

Theright to vote is essential for a democratic society. Democracy is why people are proud to be Canadian.
Democracyin Canada is the reason people feel safe to live in this country.

Members of the Legislature, by passing this Bill you are not just approving Bill 1, you are signing off on your
commitment to being a DemocraticCanadian, you are agreeing to and forcing a Dictatorship Government.

Lets keep Canada a Democratic Country. Let us have a Vote in ourUnions thatrepresent us as Health Care
Workers.

Liberals you are about to prove to all Canadians, why you should never be allowed to be in power again. Prove
us wrong.

Thank you for your time.

Malana Hambly-Wile


